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To:	Truckers 

c.c.:	SSL Staff, Corporation of Hamilton

From:	Mr. Warren Jones – CEO – Polaris Holding Company Limited

Re:	Reflective Vests & Tie-Down Straps  

Date:	21 August 2014


In an effort to ensure the safety of truck operators when on the Hamilton Docks, we would like to ask you to remind them that whenever they are outside of their vehicles, they must be wearing a reflective vest.

Additionally, please advise them that the tie-down straps should be placed in the bins adjacent to the kiosk. 

Thank you for your continued support and attention to these matters.
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Warren W. Jones
CEO
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